Lee Manor Community Garden News

No. 4 June 2011

There has been lots of activity and growing in the last couple of months. In May, the Lee Manor community garden had a well attended open day - thank you to everyone who came along. During June, the garden group started to harvest crops (mange tout, spinach, rocket and salad leaves) and bought a new garden shed thanks to funding from the Lee Green Locality Fund.





The garden group planted wildflower seeds, herbs and insect attracting plants (lavender, buddleja and flowering plants) into builders bags during the month. The newly installed garden shed now provides useful storage space and the guttering connects to a water butt so that rainwater is collected to meet some of the garden's water needs.





You are invited to come to the next gardening session on Sunday 10th July from 10:30am—12 noon:

weeding, watering, transplanting plants, planting seeds into pots and raised beds harvesting crops—spinach, chard, rocket, broad beans and more-to share small sale of vegetable plants grown from seed

or just visit the garden to have a look around—all are welcome.

The garden is at the rear of 94 Burnt Ash Road & the garden gate is on Micheldever Road.